
 

 

 

It’s time for the City of Port Huron Parks and Recreation Department’s 

Date:  October 30, 2021 

Place:  Desmond Landing 

Time: 10:00am-2:00pm 

Are you a business or group looking for a fun way to get involved in the community? 

We would like to invite you to join us for the Halloween Stroll.  This is an annual event where 

children and families dress in costume and enjoy a drive through experience stopping at various 

stations of Halloween scenes.  This is a great way for your team to have fun, be creative and 

help to provide a wholesome family event for all.   

Team Responsibilities: 

1. Provide a station with a Halloween themed scene or costumed characters 

2. Supply treats for about 1000 children 

3. Have station set up and ready from 9:30am-2:00pm 

4. Be creative and decorate your youth friendly station  

***Please do not use guns or weapons of any kind*** 

5. Have fun!!!  There will be a prize for the Best Decorated Station 

Please let us know if you will be able to join us on October 30th.  If you have any questions, 

contact Kati Gardner at (810)984-9760 or gardnerk@porthuron.org.  Return the attached 

registration form by fax to (810)984-0192 or mail to Port Huron Recreation Department 2829 

Armour St.  Port Huron, MI  48060 no later than October 22nd .   

mailto:gardnerk@porthuron.org


 

 

 

 

Team Name 

Contact Person 

Email Address 

Street Address 

City 

Zip Code 

Phone Number 

Do you have any special activities or games planned for your station?  If yes, please describe below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

□ I need special arrangements to deliver my supplies prior to the start of setup 

 

Note*** 

Due to safety concerns, we are unable to allow vehicles beyond Sanborn Drive this year.  However, we 

will have an ATV available for transporting larger items to your stations.  We can also arrange time the 

day before the event to drop off and store items at Sanborn Pool. 


